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Potholing for 23rd Ave E Vision Zero this weekend! 

Starting as soon as November 30, we will be 
conducting potholing work (a method of excavating 
underground) to ensure the locations of new proposed 
signal pole will not damage existing underground 
utilities and/or structures. This work is associated with 
the 23rd Ave E Vision Zero Project. 
 
Dates: Saturday, November 30 through Sunday, 
December 1 

Work hours: 8 AM -- 5 PM 

Locations: Intersections of 24th Ave E/E Lynn St and 
23rd Ave E/E John St 

For translation and interpretation, please call 206-900-8717. 
 

Si usted necesita esta información traducida al español por 
favor llame al 206-900-8717. 

PROJECT OVERVIEW 
We're enhancing safety and mobility on 23rd Ave 
E/24th Ave E between E John St and E Roanoke St as 
part of our Vision Zero efforts to reach zero traffic 
deaths and serious injuries by 2030. Segment 1 was 
completed in 2018 and Segment 2 will go into 
construction in 2020. 
 
This project is funded by the 9-year Levy to Move 
Seattle, approved by voters in 2015. Learn more about 
the levy at www.seattle.gov/LevytoMoveSeattle. 

WHAT TO EXPECT  

We will minimize construction impacts as much 
as possible. During construction, please expect: 
• Weekend work hours of 8 AM -- 5 PM 
• Intermittent travel lane shifts and pedestrian 

detour during work hours. Please follow detour 
signs. 

Potholing this 
weekend! 

Potholing this 
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